
Happy Sunday, Seahawks!  I am so proud of the continued excellent work of our students and
faculty. We had another great week at Our Beach! Please join me in recognizing some of the
wonderful achievements of our Hawks last week:

-We hosted a beautiful Veterans Day ceremony Monday featuring our NJROTC Cadets, Show
Choir, Orchestra, Band and Lt. Col. Davis. All of our students attended and behaved respectfully. 
-Sincere thanks to the President of Coastal Carolina University, Dr. Michael Benson, for
spending the day with our Seahawk faculty and students as Ms. Altman’s “Principal for a Day!”
-Special thanks to Captain Jonathan Evans with the Myrtle Beach Fire Dept. for conducting a
career exploratory meeting with our students today! Shout out to Ms. Dingler and Ms. McMillan
for organizing this opportunity!
-Heartfelt thank yous to our FCA, Dr. Daft, Coach D and Ms. Corrie, who delivered over 800
water bottles to Asheville High School this week along with a plethora of other supplies our
community donated! Service is a pillar of our Seahawk belief system and you have shown
commitment to helping others time and time again this year! 
-The Varsity Cheerleaders are headed to State! Congratulations to these fantastic student-
athletes!
-The Boys and Girls Cross Country Team competed at the State Qualifier meet at Fort Jackson
on Friday. Congratulations to the Boys Team who qualified to run in the State Championship
next Thursday in Newberry. We are so proud of both our Boys and Girls teams!
-Congratulations to Mary Hannah Morrison and JuliAnna Merritt for being selected to represent
MBHS and the Region at the State Singles Tournament!
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Coming Up:
Nov 19 Honor Roll Ceremony

9th and 10th Grades @ 9:30
Nov 20 Honor Roll Ceremony

11th and 12th Grades at 10:45
Nov 21 CTE Showcase

Nov 23-29 Thanksgiving
Holiday

Dec 5 School Improvement 

Council

Dec 12 PSTO Meeting

Dec 13 Winter Semi-Formal
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The Teacher of the Year award is a prestigious honor that recognizes educators who have
made significant contributions to their students' education and overall school community.
Mr. Rivas demonstrates exceptional dedication and effectiveness in the classroom, often
going above and beyond his regular duties to inspire and engage students. He fosters an
inclusive learning environment, adapting his teaching methods to meet diverse needs, and
encouraging critical thinking and a love for learning. We are so grateful Mr. Rivas is a long-

standing member of our Seahawk family. Congratulations, Mr. Rivas!!
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